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E-MAIL & STANDARD POST 

31 July 2017 

 Attention: Bianca Thornton 

Dear Ms Thornton 

Modification Application – Erskine Park Resource Management Facility – (SSD 7075 MOD 1) 

I refer to your letter dated 18 July 2017 inviting the NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA) to 
comment on the Modification Application for the development consent for the Erskine Park Resource 
Management Facility located at 85-57 Quarry Road, Erskine Park (the Development). 
 
I have reviewed the proposed changes to the development, particularly the revised storm water 
management system.  The proposed change to install a smaller detention basin (710 m3 compared to 
740 m3) is justified by a reduced hardstand area (which will result in a reduction the volume of 
stormwater runoff and increase the area of the permeable stabilised embankment.   
 
Based on the information provided in the Modification Application, the volume reduction to the storm 
water detention basin will not alter the conditions recommended by the EPA in the General Terms of 
Approval on 18 March 2016 and as such the EPA has no further submission to make in respect of the 
Modification Application for the Development. 
 
Please contact Lara Barrington on 9995 5713 if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
TREVOR WILSON 
Unit Head Waste Compliance 
Environment Protection Authority 

 
 


